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Vietnam 1966 -1971, Iraqi Freedom 2005-2010 & OEF Afghanistan 2012-2013

1* Vice President’s Report

Greetings Troopers and families,

5/7 CAVALRY Some of you may know (or not) that the 5™ Squadron was rapidly deployed in early March to Ger-
many in response to Russia’s invasion of Ukraine. The Commander, LTC Andrew Marsh, informed
me that the Squadron had fallen in on a pre-positioned equipment set and has completed gunnery
and platoon live fire exercises at Grafenwohr, Germany. If anyone would like to send care packag-
es to the Troopers, you can do so at the address below.

“Garry Owen”

Care of LTC Andrew Marsh
HHT, 5-7 CAV, 1 ABCT, 31D
APO AE 09016

VIETNAM/CAMBODIA/IRAQ/AFGHANISTAN

VALOROUS UNIT AWARD
NAVY UNIT COMMENDATION
RVN CROSS OF GALLANTRY WITH PALM Unit Tribute. In December we announced an initiative to purchase a unit tribute plaque at The

RUN CIVIL ACTION HONOR MEDAL FIRST CLASS National Museum of the United States Army (Read more about this program at this link: Unit Trib-
utes — The Campaign for the National Museum of the United States Army (armyhistory.org))
Those who were present at Veterans Day 2021 voted unanimously to go ahead with this project.
The cost of this $5,000. To date, our fundraising efforts have been less than stellar. The Board has
decided that we will discuss this with Association membership during the reunion in Franklin to decide if we should proceed with this
effort. If you would like to make a donation to the 5/7 CAV Unit Tribute, please make a check payable to the 5/7 Cavalry Association,
note that the donation is for the [Unit Tribute] in the memo section, and mail your donations to Dick Baker at one of the two addresses
in the Treasurer’s Report.

Garry Owen! Cliff Wheeler1* Vice President

Vice President Emeritus’ Report

GARRY OWEN ALL

With the reunion only a couple short months away, I’'m getting excited. I have been checking to reservation numbers weekly and
we are going to have a great reunion. One of the things that is being changed is there will be no raffle of personal donation items.
There will be a 50/50 raffle each day and a raffle of the registration office items on Saturday evening at the Bar-B-Que. There will be
a grand prize that you don’t have to be in attendance to win.

Those who have made reservations with the hotels, PLEASE register with the Association. By doing this little step it makes every
go smoother between us and the hotel. Send your forms and MONEY to the treasurer Richard Baker, yes the address is in this news-
letter. Really it is not a treasure hunt it is out in plain sight. I know you have been saving for 4 years to come to this reunion. Don’t
get caught without a reservation association & hotel. Hotel cut off dates are coming.

If you still have a lanyard for your name tag, please bring those. Not sure if we have enough to separate each company. It’s been
4 years since we were all together, and we will have a couple of hiccups, I’m sure.

Next on the agenda is the PX. The PX will be open, Tuesday thru Saturday. There is limited inventory but plenty of hats. We
have $6,000+ in inventory which is about half of the previous reunions.

We will need help with the Memorabilia Room. As you can remember set is not easy.

NEWSLETTERS: Please update your addresses as you change them. The last newsletter there were 67 returned as undeliverable
as the member had moved. These members are dropped from our mailing list as we must pay for returned newsletters.

DECEASED MEMBERS — In the last 2 years we have been through hell. We have lost many members. There will be a sheet in
registration with deceased members listed. Please check this and help us make it up to date. This is so their names can be called at the
Memorial Service. No need to repeat and overlook the obvious.

SEE YA’LL IN FRANKLIN, TN.

“Krazy” Karl




5/7 Squadron Update

Fellow WARPAINT Family and Friends and Troopers, both Past and Present,

| write now at the end of a period of rapid change within the world and inside of our own organization. Only 8 months ago
we redeployed from Korea with the promise of predictability. But those who live in the saddle understand that this world often
has other plans and that the Squadron will always be called upon to meet those unforeseen challenges first.

Due to our "readiness posture”, our brigade (1st Brigade, 3rd ID) was recently assigned a mission of Immediate Response
Force (IRF), which dictates the unit to temporarily assume a "heightened readiness/preparedness posture" in order to be called
upon for mission with little or no notice. Examples of these missions are: the evacuation in Afghanistan last fall, Ebola Re-
sponse, COVID support, Capitol Riots on Jan 6, 2021, natural disasters, and other potential real world requirements like the one
currently unfolding in Europe. These types of missions are more familiar to Infantry Brigade Combat Teams (IBCT) such as
those located in Fort Bragg, NC and Fort Campbell, KY because IBCT's have less equipment and personnel and have a mission
set that is much easier to "rapidly deploy". ABCT's (Armor Brigade Combat Teams), however, are much more complicated to
rapidly deploy and conduct these types of mission sets far less frequently than IBCT's. And so it is with the Squadron by my side
that | write to you from Germany now.

You should be incredibly proud of the Squadron as very few units can say they have operated on three different continents
within the span of 8 months. In my 19 years of service | have never seen an ABCT deployed with such aggressiveness and
speed. Your Troopers were chosen to lead the BDE into theater and will be amongst the first to begin training in Germany. |
promise to keep you updated as time permits but wanted to pass along our gratefulness at the tremendous support you continue
to show us.

GARRYOWEN!

Andrew W. Marsh

LTC, AR

Commander

5th Squadron, 7th Cavalry Regiment
1st Armored Brigade Combat Team
3d Infantry Division

Chaplain’s Corner

"Another Memorial Day is right around the corner. Since November 2004, it has been an honor to text, email, and talk by
phone with many of the 5th Squadron 7th Cavalry Troopers who are either checking in or struggling during this important time of
Remembrance in memoriam. Having also had the honor of memorializing all our Fallen from that time to the present that died in
combat operations and even between deployments, it is a sobering time for me as well even all these years later. I think of our el-
der Troopers who served in Vietnam over 55 years ago and the 55 Memorial Days since then.

My personal tradition during this time and as I transition out of Active Duty is to visit a local Veterans Cemetery near where |
live. I usually arrive very early and walk the grounds and pick up trash along the way. Later, I attend the Ceremony that is held
there and sometimes I am called upon to provide Invocations and Benedictions. In the evening, I go to the beach here on the North
Shore of Oahu in Hawaii and watch the sunset. I watch the sunsets that our Fallen no longer have the opportunity to watch and
read passages of scripture. There is a restaurant near the place where I watch the sunset and I have dinner and drink a glass of wine
or two in their honor.

As a Christian minister, I honor them in my ways and continue to make myself available to those who served with them and
their family members. From our first losses in Iraq in February 2005, to those we lost in Afghanistan in 2013, it is critical we never
forget our Fallen and just as importantly we find healthy and creative ways to honor their sacrifice. As your Associational Chap-
lain, one way we can continue this tradition is by befriending and talking with our elder Troopers. If you have not done so already,
reach out and befriend at least one Cav Scout from the Vietnam era. To further honor our Fallen and while at the same time having
a healthy way to keep yourself accountable, I want to encourage each of you to become a member of your local DAV, VFW, and
local Veterans groups. We must carry the mantle to the next generation of Cavalry Troopers and do so honorably. Layered ac-
countability is a tried and proven method. Be available for others, honor our Fallen, and be accountable for yourself in the pro-
cess."

"Do not rejoice over me, my enemy, when I fall, I will arise; when I sit in darkness, the Lord will be a light to me." Micah 7:8

CH Mijikai "Mij" Mason

Warpaint Shepherd Ancient

From: November 2004-June 2008
Associational Chaplain, 2020 to Present
Garryowen!




VA Information

Dear Veteran,

You may be eligible for newly enacted service-connected benefits.

Over the course of the last six months, the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) has begun processing service-connected disability claims
for six new presumptive conditions related to environmental exposures during military service. We request your help in making more Veter-
ans aware of these newly added presumptive conditions to help them file a claim and obtain any earned benefits.

In May 2021, VA started implementing provisions of the William M. Thornberry National Defense Authorization Act for Fiscal Year
2021 (NDAA), adding bladder cancer, hypothyroidism and Parkinsonism to the list of medical conditions presumptively associated with ex-
posure to Agent Orange. A few months later VA added asthma, rhinitis and sinusitis (to include rhinosinusitis) on a presumptive basis based
on particulate matter exposures during military service in Southwest Asia and certain other areas.

Any Veteran who was previously denied service-connection for any of these six conditions but had symptoms manifest within 10 years of
military service would need to file a supplemental claim. Be sure to use VA Form 20-0995, Decision Review Request: Supplemental Claim
when filing. The claim form should include the name of the condition and specify that the condition is being claimed due to in-service expo-
sure to environmental hazards.

VA is committed to assisting Veterans who may have been exposed to hazardous materials during their military service.

Be sure to stay plugged in to www.va.gov for the most recent developments around environmental exposures during military service, as
VA is constantly conducting research and surveillance as well as reviewing scientific literature for conditions that may be related to exposure
during military service.

For more information about VA benefits and eligibility, or how to file a claim, Veterans and survivors can visit VA’s website at
www.va.gov or call toll-free at 1-800-827- 1000.

C Company Mini Reunion in Arizona

L to R: Larry Nunez, George Dean, Bookard Dooley. Dick Baker,
Tim Pasquarelli, Karl Haartz, Tom Spalding




BATTALION
DIRECTORY

General Jackson Showboat Cruise

Name Home Phone

President
TBA

President Emeritus 904-249-1175
Maury Edmonds edmonds@gmail.com

1st Vice President 703-586-2369
Cliff Wheeler umrebel88@yahoo.com

1VP Emeritus
“krazy” Karl

603-726-7080
cav571vpkk@roadrunner.com

VP Membership
Don Shipley

618-863-2635
57don@24kttravel.com

910-508-0812
allenp@me.com

615-473-4128
jerrybhouston@gmail.com

VP Operations
Allen Patrick

Secretary
Jerry Houston

603-455-1047
treasurer57cav@gmail.com

Treasurer
Dick Baker

Sergeant At Arms 815-786-8152
Hoss Dannewitz hoss.ging@gmail.com

Battalion Chaplain 212-247-893
Mijikai Mason mitchmason43@gmail.com

516-747-3894
harfirm@aol.com

Legal Advisor
Jim Harmon

Veterans Affairs Committee Advisors
Reinaldo Espada espadar@hawaii.rr.com
Gregory Holloway gregholloway@gmail.com

Public Relations  xxx-Xxx-Xxxx
TBA XXXX@yyy.com

Company Trustees

A Company 513-662-8948
Joe Williams ljwa57@gmail.com
B Company 215-489-8811

Jack Thomas firstcav70@aol.com

C Company 401-789-0155

Richard Bigelli rbigelli1@verizon.net

D Company XX-XXX-XXXX

TBD XXX@XX.com

E Company 386-216-7062

Bill Moore ginmoore114@gmail.com
HHC XXX-XXX-XXXX

TBD zzz.@Xxx.com

OTHER KEY MEMBERS
Video 830-914-2203

Phil Sierer oldrebel@satx.rr.com
PX 303-466-9456
Bob Child bobchild43@msn.com

Subject: General Jackson Dinner Cruise and Show for 5/7 Cavalry Association Reun-
ion on Thursday, June 30, 2022

New to the Reunion XV agenda! Thanks to the efforts of Emilie Thomas, those who are
interested can sign up for a dinner cruise and show on the General Jackson river boat on Thurs-
day night, June 30™. If you are interested in joining on this venture, here are the details.

Cost: $86.40 per person (10% military discount is applied). Be sure to mention that you are
with the: 5/7 - 1st Air Cav Military Reunion

Transportation is on your own, and ride sharing is encouraged.

Boarding: 6:15 p.m. Departing at 7:00 p.m. Dinner begins at 7:30 p.m. Show: 9:00 p.m.

Returning to dock: 10:00 p.m.

Dinner: Salad - Rolls - Braised Beef Short Ribs & Chicken Breast - Fingerling Potatoes-
Green Beans - Dessert ...as well as Tea and Coffee

Contact: Cindy Johnson at 615-458-3942 for purchase of tickets. The Association is not
making group reservations for this event. Emilie Thomas will pick up all tickets at the sales
office and distributed by Emilie at the Reunion hotel.

Kindly Note: Eighty persons shave already signed up for the cruise, There may be some
space available Act quick if you want to get on the cruise.

Any questions or concerns please call EMILIE THOMAS at 215-378-4163. We are going
to have a great time!

George (Gum Song) Banks (H Company 69) and
his wife Ida. George is a service officer in Waco
Texas. He is sharing a photo of his hand painted
Harley. Good looking ride, George!




IN MEMORIAM—MEMBERS THAT HAVE
PASSED IN THE LAST 5 YEARS

2022 REUNION NEWS

2016

Danny Grinder E 68-69
Van C Mandakunis E 69
Andrew Hulse D 68
William N Dane D 69
Arlyn E Wood H 69
Danny W Noth B 68
Richard Hawksby A 68
Randy R Simpson C 70
Claude B Jarrett B 67
Johnnie L Smith B 67
Willie G Middleton B 68
Harold Kline B 68
Robert J Rivers B 70
Willie Wilson H 70

2017

Charles Bunton C 66-67
Lawrence T Sarginson B 68
Gary J Creek C 66

Lotis J Horton, Jr C 69
Peter G Olsen H 70

Dale J Rhodes H 70
James L Ledbetter B 69
Cecil S Kiser B 69
Stephen R Allen B 67
David W Greathouse B 69
George Myrick B 69
William D Chapman C 69
William Mintz A 68
Leroy Canty A 70
Wallace Duggins H 70

2018

James S Goemmer B 68
Jerry Adkins A 69
Terry D Dillon C 68
Raymond A Judy B 66
Charles K Reber B 66
Hugo Lopez H 66

Billy E Fisher D 68
David W Condron A 70
Charles L McQuerry H 67
Ron Logterman C 66

2019

Larry D Fennern B 69
David Baker C 66
Marvin R Deckard C 69
William L Parsons D 70
Peter Ballo C 67

Carol D Mclntosh C 67
David Crowe C 66
Richard Gonzales C 66
James D Harmon C 66
Thomas D Lent C 67
Vincent B Mesa C 66
George R Clifford D 66
Robert C Henzy D 69
John Zepeda B 66
Larry Vanderveen D 68

2020

Melvin M Augustyniak A 69
John M Lary B 67

Everett E Easterday C 68
Michael “Hippie” Shurley D 67
Maurice “Moe” Goulet C 66
Raymond Barraza C 66
Benjamin B Weedman C70
Edward R Canady A 66
Thomas Blue A 69

Harold Baker B 68

Walter “Frenchy” Bossuot B 67
Kenneth Kuykendall A 68
Vardell Nesmith C 67
Harold Powell B 68

Pat Malinka A 69

2021

Howard Prince B 68
Edward Salisbury D 70
Caesar Perez C 66

Gene Gargile D 68

Bill Hussong A 67

Steve “Mutt” Shear A 68

2022

Daniel Dilloway C 68
Rod Henning D 67
Albert Tapia C 67
Bob Greenwood C 67

We are almost completely setup and ready to go with Reunion XV in
Franklin, Tennessee. For this reunion we have moved from the down-
town Nashville area to my hometown of Franklin just South of Nash-
ville. We will be staying at the Embassy Suites Hotel Cool Springs
and the Homewood Suites by Hilton both near a lot of interesting plac-
es. It is only a short distance to the historic downtown Franklin area
with its numerous attractions including Civil War battlefields, live
entertainment, unique shops and eating establishments. It is less than
20 minutes from downtown Nashville if you want to explore fun ven-
ues there too.

We have confirmed our Tuesday Night mystery music entertainment
but as you can imagine in the Nashville area, we have come up with a
great musician to entertain us.

We have secured a location for the “Golf Tournament on Wednesday
morning at a course that is only 15 minutes from the hotel.

Our Memorial Service will be at local church that has a new one-
million-dollar pipe organ. We are working with the organist to in-
clude Garry Owen as one of his arrangements.

All we need now is now is for you to show up and enjoy a reunion
with family and friends of the 5™ Battalion 7™ Cavalry.

Garry Owen, Jerry Houston

PS: Print out the reunion registration form on page 6, fill it out and
send it with your registration check to Dick Baker our Treasurer.
Dick’s address is shown on the form. (Prior registrations and fees re-
ceived have been recorded by Dick and you will receive full credit
when checking in.)

Visit Franklin is excited to hear about the Sth Battalion 7th Caval-
ry Association coming to Franklin, Tennessee in 2022. The Visit
Franklin organization has created a personalized microsite for 5/7
Cav members. Copy and paste this link into your browser https://
visitfranklin.com/Sth-battalion-7th-cavalry-association to learn
more. It is full of things to do, places to dine, and local discounts.
The site also contains a link that allows you to book directly with
the two hotels. The Visit Franklin organization will also provide
local brochures for your group closer to your meeting date as well!

REUNION VENUES - 30 Years in 2022

15. 2022 Nashville, TN
14. 2018 Pittsburgh, PA

13. 2016 Colorado Springs, CO

12. 2014 Springfield, MO
11. 2012 San Antonio, TX
10. 2010 Nashville, TN

9. 2008 Jacksonville, FL

8. 2006 Colorado Springs, CO

7. 2004 Cincinnati, OH

6. 2002 St Louis, MO

5. 2000 Nashville, TN

4. 1998 Washington DC

3. 1996 St Louis, MO

2. 1994 Colorado Springs, CO
1. 1992 Dearborn, MI




5/7 Cavalry Association Reunion XV
Embassy Suites by Hilton Nashville South Cool Springs --- June 26 — July 2, 2022

Name: Company/Troop Year:
Total Attending: Arrival Date: / / Departure Date: / /
)Telephone numbers:  Home: ( ) - Cell: ( ) -

NAMETAGS: Please provide names for you, your family & guests the way you would like them to appear on the nametag.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: I am willing to volunteer for:

Registration ___ Hospitality Room ___ Logistics_ Banquets _Memorabilia Room PX Other
Events Adult/Child No. of Adults/Children Total $
Nashville Mystery Music Group $30/20
Tuesday Evening, June 28 (Child 11 - 4)
Golf Outing: TBD Golf Course $40
Wednesday, June 29
Pizza Night Free
Wednesday Evening, June 29
Ladies Social Hour $15
Thursday, June 30 10:30 AM
Banquet Dinner and Guest Speaker: Ken Futch $45/25
Friday Evening, July 1 (child =11 - 4)
Bar-B-Q Dinner
Saturday Evening, July 2 (child =11 - 4) §40/20
5/7 Cavalry Association Dues $10/year
TOTAL

Calculate the total registration fees and make checks payable to:
5/7 Cavalry Association
Send Completed Registration form with applicable fees to:
Dick Baker, PO BOX 291, Bristol, NH 03222

1. The Mystery Music Group performance will take place in the hotel. A cash bar will be available.

3. The Golf Outing takes place at the TBD Golf Course a 15-minute drive from our hotel. The $40 fee includes a
golf cart for every 2 players. Tee Off is TBD. Trophies and prizes will be awarded for closet to the pin, etc. More
details when checking in at Reunion registration. Sign up early to reserve your spot.

4. The Association Hospitality Room will be open Monday through Saturday, 6 am to midnight.

5. A complimentary full breakfast is served weekdays in the hotel atrium: 6-9 AM; Weekends 7-10 AM

6. No refunds on registration fees after May 26, 2022

7. Hotel reservations must be made by May 26, 2022

8. Funds deposited for the cancelled 2021 Reunion will be credited to your 2022 registration

nE-Q Z

Reunion Overflow Hotel
Homewood Suites by Hilton Nashville South Cool Springs
Reservations by phone: 615-465-0400; Request 5/7 Cavalry Reunion group rate
https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/57cavalryreunion2022/
Room Rates for 5/7 Cavalry Association Members and Guests are $125 per night

LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING EACH OF YOU IN Nashville South Cool Springs!!!




Dues Paid August through March 2022

Financial Report by Dick Baker

First Last Paid Years First Last Paid | Years Our cash balance is $101,976 compared
Charles | Ackerman $20 2022 Vincent Laurich S50 | 2022-2027 to $76,689 at the epd Qf our last reunion and
$88,686 at the beginning of the year. The
Richard | Affoltter $10 2026 James Lee $50 | 2022-2026 | increase is primarily from additional reunion
Paul Allen $40 [200209-2031 Bill Little $30 | 2027-2029 | registrations and dues payments. Our cash
lance now incl 22 for th -
Richard | Anderson S50 | 2021-2025 James Lugo $30 | 2022-2024 ba 1CC NOW INC udes $22,773 for the up
coming reunion.
Darrell Antill $40 | 2022-2025 Gary Lumbard $10 2023 Since the upcoming reunion is more ex-
Pat Arace $10 | 2022 William | Major $10 | 2026 pensive than Hot Springs, you can mail the
- - cost difference to my address below. If you
Larry Bailey $20 | 2022-2023 Darrell Martin S50 | 2022-2026 have questions on the amount, please call my
Charles | Bernier $10 2022 lan McCalister | $50 | 2020-2024 | cell # 603-455-1047. If you prefer, you can
- : also pay when registering at the reunion.
Will B 20 | 2023-2024 Neil M 30 | 2023-2025 . 2
iam rown 2 o ever 2 Note that I am now in Arizona but return to
Tom Caldwell $30 | 2023-2025 Joseph Miechle S40 | 2021-2024 New Hampshire in Aprll The Post Office
Robert | Child $20 | 2023-2024 Robert | Milder $50 | 2022-2026 | has had a few problems forwarding mail this
: year. So, if you send a check and it has not
Bob Colgrove S50 | 2021-2025 Chester Millay $20 | 2022-2023 cleared your bank, call to let me know.
Tom Coulson $20 | 2021-2022 Larry Mullins $20 | 2023-2024 As you know, our main hotel (Embassy
Georgre | Currry $50 | 2023-2027 Gordon | Nascimento |$100|2027-2036| Suites) is now booked and a second hotel for
our overflow has been obtained. Call the
Tim Curry $4O 2023-2026 Dan Nase $20 2023--2024 Homewood Suites now to book your room.
Dean Davison $60 | 2017-2022 Keith Nelson $10 | 2020 (615-465-0400) We also have members who
arth Davi 520 | 2021-2022 ) N <50 | 20252029 have reserved a room at the Embassy Suites,
rehur avison - arry unez - but not registered with me. Please send me
Peter Davis $50 | 2021-2026 Jimmy Ooten $10 | 2022 your registration sooner than later. If for
Johnny | Davis $40 | 2022-2025 Donald | Phares $10 | 2024 some reason you cannot make the reunion,
contact Jerry Houston to coordinate reassign-
Daniel Dilts $30 | 2022-2024 Orvin Ravnaas $S60 | 2020-2025 ing your room reservation to another mem-
Bookard | Dooley $40 | 2021-2024 Bruce Roberson | $50 | 2021-2026 | ber. Jerry's cell #is 615-473-4228
Raymond| Dowdy $50 | 2021-2025 William | sattler $50 | 2029-2033 Contributions towards the Unit Tribute
were less than hoped for. We will discuss
Mike Eckert $100| 2029-2038 Harold Sheumaker $30 | 2022-2024 |  this at our business meeting and vote whether
Maurice | Edmonds $50 | 2031-2035 Dale Shomo $10 2022 we will go forward or not with the purchase.
Russell | Failing $10 2022 Tom Solenberger | $50 | 2021-2025 | If the vote is no, those who donated will have
their funds returned. The cost is approxi-
Don Fredenburg | $20 | 2024-2025 Luther Spence $30 | 2028-2030 mately $5,000.
Willie Gore $50 | 2025-2029 Mike Sprayberry $10 2020 . .
ok G s10 2021 G s s10 5023 Looking forward to seeing you all at the
ac ray ary tai reunion.
James Greening $30 | 2023-2025 Charles Sweeney $50 | 2021-2025 Garry Owen,
Larrry | Gunkel $30 | 2022-2024 Henry Thomas $40 | 2019-2022 Dick Baker
Daniel Hernandez $10 2022 Doug Truesdell $30 | 2032-2034
Andrew Hernandez $30 | 2025-2027 Fred Turk $10 2030 I DONATIONS
Dan Hillcoat $20 | 2019-2020 Stanley Vols $20 | 2021-2022 Donations this Period
Larry Hilton $60 | 2022-2027 Wayne Walenticonis | $20 | 2022-2023 | |William Sattler $50
Clinton Hoy $30 | 2021-2023 Alan Wilenken $20 | 2022-2023 | |Alan Thompson $180
Peter Kaiser $60 | 2022-2027 Argil Wilman $20 | 2023-2024 | |Robert Child $20
Robert | Kunkel $30 | 2021-2023 Walt Zimmerman | $10 | 2024 | [Ponald Fredenburg §40
Kenneth | LaFary $10 2022 $290
Unit Tribute
Please mail dues and reunion checks to the address below: Donald Phares $50
. Philip McDonald $200
Richard Baker Arthur Reel $100
u:
P.O. Box 291 I R 5100
Bristol, NH 03222 an canster
$450
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